OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

MONICA ZOLTANSKI

Sandy MAYOR

HEART OF THE WASATCH

MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 23, 2024

TO: City Council ,

FROM: Mayor Monica Zoltanski \:\JV

RE: Recommendation of Ryan Kump as Public Works Director

It is my pleasure to nominate Ryan Kump as Director of Public Works and ask for your confirmation to
this important position in our City. Mr. Kump emerged as the top candidate for the position after a
competitive open search and interview process.

Ryan started working for Sandy City over twenty years ago as a staff engineer after graduating college
with a civil engineering degree. He continued advancing his education while working for Sandy City
and received a master’s degree in civil engineering and is a licensed professional engineer. Ryan has
worked in a variety of engineering roles, from staff engineer to traffic engineer and most recently as
city engineer. It’s safe to say there is not a single stretch of roadway in Sandy he has not built,
maintained or serviced over his tenure.

As he prepares to step in to fill the big shoes of our retiring Director Mike Gladbach, know that Ryan is
committed to continued progress in maintaining our city streets, sidewalks, important road projects
such as Monroe Street, maintain our vehicle fleet in top working order, all while keeping exceptional
waste collection and bulk waster services running strong. Thank you for your consideration of Ryan as
our Public Works Director.
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